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Notice of 14 September 2022 Parish Council 
Meeting Cancellation 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

 

As a mark of respect, following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, the 

Parish Council meeting planned for Wednesday 14 September 2022 has been 

cancelled.  The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 12 October 

2022 at 7:30pm in the Village Hall. 

 

Jane Spence 
Clerk to Potterspury Parish Council  
Friday 9th September 2022 

 


